
 
  

Coquihalla Elementary School PAC 
PO Box 969 
Hope, BC   V0X 1L1 
604.869.9904  

 
 
Fraser Valley Regional District 
Attn. Kristy Hodson 
45950 Cheam Avenue 
Chilliwack, BC   V2P 1N6 
 
 
May 22, 2018 
 
 
Dear Kristy, 
 
I am writing to request funding through the Fraser Valley Regional District’s Grant In Aid Program, 
which I hope can be considered at your May 23 meeting. 
 
If approved, the funds would be used to bring Missoula Children’s Theatre to the school.  They do 
workshops and also work with the children to do a live performance.  Students audition for the play 
and participate in acting classes for I week prior to the performance.  They then participate in 2 
performances for their families and our community to enjoy.  make up classes and other workshops, 
as well as coaching the children through acting classes so that they could perform Rumpelstiltskin at 
the school for their families and community. 
 
Some details of interest related to this event are: 
  

 Date of Productions - TBD 
 Name of Production that was performed: TBD 
 Total cost to bring Missoula Theatre to the school: $4,500.00 
 # of Students who participate: approximately 55 

  
We would appreciate it if the FVRD would provide $2500.00 in funding for this activity.  One of the 
teachers at our school sells smencils during the year to cover the costs over and above the funding 
that we receive through the Grant-In-Aid. 
 
I have included a number of photographs from last year’s show and some of the activities that were 
associated with this event.  Our students and families enjoy it very much. 
 
Thanks so much for your support. 
 
 
Michelle Richardson 
 
 
Michelle Richardson, Co-Chair 
Coquihalla PAC 


